From: "Jim Baptist” <jp@cadence.com>

To: <cgekas@energy.state.ca.us>
Date: 1/15/2008 6:35 PM
Subject: 2008 Building Energy Efficiency Standards Docket # 07-BSTD-1

I don't want this change made to the building codes in California. 1 would rather have us generate
more energy than to give control of our thermostats to the government.
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